MEMORIAL ELEMENTARY NEWSLETTER
OCTOBER 2014


The school year is in full swing and our students are adjusting well to the new school year. 
The children have been spectacular in adapting to the busy schedule and their many new activities. I 
encourage all parents to come in and sign-up to lend a helping hand during lunch and breakfast times 
especially.   These are very busy times with all of our students being able to enjoy “FREE” meals this again 
this year.  Our little people need help with opening milk cartons, putting ketchup and mustard on their 
hamburgers and hotdogs, and stacking trays. Please get your volunteer form completed and come be a 
part of your child’s education.

Our students and staff continue their hard work as the school year progresses. We are in the process of 
completing NWEA testing.  This testing helps our staff identify students needs, so they can be addressed 
in the classroom.   Please continue to encourage your student to work to his/her full potential. 
 Attending school regularly also is beneficial to the educational process. Good attendance and
 a strong work ethic are habits, we strive to instill in our students.  Our Count Day is 10/1, it is important 
that all students be present. Picture Day is 9/30, Early Student Release on 10/8, students will be
 released at 1:58 pm.  Our Trojan Treats Celebration is 10/30; it will start at 6 p.m.  This year it will again
 be an evening activity in the building, you will receive more  information as we finalize plans.   Students 
will not need costumes for a parade on 10/31. We hope to see you there!

As the school year progresses, please stay in contact with your students’ teacher to monitor their 
progress. If you need to contact teachers, feel free to call the school.
Respectfully,
Dale Bannister
Principal
